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 Tuesday 15th July 2025 

 

Miss Kitching 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Further to our recent letter informing you of the staffing updates within school for the new academic year. It 

is with great sadness that we also inform you we will be losing Miss Kitching at the end of this summer term.   

Miss Kitching has worked at Aqueduct Primary Academy for over 4 years. As well as working as a HLTA within 

all classes across Aqueduct she has also successfully led internal interventions supporting our children to help 

them all achieve their full potential.  

We know that every child in school will be sad to see Miss Kitching leave, and we know all parents will join us in 

wishing her the very best in her new venture. Miss Kitching will be on the class doors in the mornings and 

afternoons if you would like to wish her the best. 

Thank you for all your hard work and dedication Miss Kitching, you will be truly missed.  

 

With kind regards, 

Aqueduct Primary Academy 

 

 

 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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